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Monday 29th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Invitation to meeting at Bishop Wood 
 
As Chair of Governors, I would like to invite you to join us in school to discuss the work the 
school community has been doing following the 2023 Ofsted inspection – as well as our hopes 
and plans for the future. 
 
The meeting will be taking place in the school hall on Tuesday, 13th February, from 7 – 8.30pm. 
 
The evening will cover the three key areas of Assessment, Behaviour and Curriculum which were 
raised in the inspection. There will be presentations by the senior staff who are leading the work 
in those areas, and then there will be a chance to ask any questions you may have. 
 
For those who are unable to attend, the presentations will be available on the school website 
after the meeting. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 
Dr Pippa Brush Chappell 
Chair of Governors 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring

